## COMMUNIQUE

## Office Closure Notice

Dear valued Customers,

In the light of prevailing weather conditions, the Bank of Mauritius has, by virtue of Section 63 of the Banking Act, declared Tuesday 23 January 2024, a bank holiday.

The bank will subsequently be closed for business on Tuesday 23 January 2024. All queries and transfer requests will therefore be attended on the next working day.

In case of any urgency, please contact your Relationship Manager or email us at info@abcbanking.mu.

The Management

23 January 2024

#countonus

